
From: Jeffrey Partridge <director@providencezen.org> 
Subject: Re: Inquiry 
Date: October 2, 201 2 1 :26:48 PM EDT 
To: Kobutsu Malone <kobutsu@engaged-zen.org> 

Hello! 

Yes I'm working with Ekyo now on the details. Please let me know if I can help with anything else. 

Thank you, 
Jeff Partridge 
Director 
Providence Zen Center 

On Mon. Oct 1, 201 2 at 9:39 PM, Kobutsu Malone <kobutsu@engaged-zen.org> wrote: 
Dear Friends, 

I am writing to inquire if the Providence Zen Center has actually booked a reservation to host a sesshin 
conducted by Eido Shimano in May of 2013 as per the attached email? 

FW: Memorial Day sesshin 2013 

Martin Hara Sun, Sep 30, 2012 at 4:10PM 
To: Silngh;, List 

Dear Dharma Friends! 

I would like to share with you a very good news. 

Eido Roshi kindly agre-ed to lead sesshin in USA in May 2013. 
The sesshin will be four and half days, starting Friday evening May 24th and f inishing 
Wednesday May 29th, alter lunch. 

We have a re-servation in beautiful place Diamond Hill Monastery at Providence Zen Center 
(http://www.providens:ezsn.org/). 

What we need to conduct sesshin is already there. The zenda can hold up to 30 people. 
Accommodations are a monastery stvfe, sleeping on futons. We will also cook our own meals. 
This will keep the price of sesshin reasonable. 

I am writing this short info to get the feeling about how many people would like to wme. 
Mofe Info about help needed will come later. 

Many of us have been waiting long time for the opportunity to do zazen together with Roshi 
and to heaf Roshl's precious teaching. Thl.s Is a rafe gift. 

Please, let me know if you would like to attend. 

Gassho, 

Ekyo 

Unzui•Sapf't~•olcom 

Sent by Zensho Mal'tin Hara 
as requested by Ekyo Urzula Sapeta 

Thank you in advance for your prompt reply, 

Rev. Kobutsu Malone 

http :1/www .shimanoarchive .com 


